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On Wednesday, 2 April 2025, Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call on Hon. 

Selma Ashipala-Musavyi, Minister of International Relations and Trade. 

During the meeting, Ambassador Asazuma congratulated the Hon. Ashipala-

Musavyi on her new appointment and discussed key bilateral issues between 

Namibia and Japan. The Minister expressed her appreciation to Japan’s 

unwavering support and looks forward to strengthening the relationship 

between the two nations, in view of the upcoming Ninth Tokyo International 

Conference on African Development (TICAD 9) slated for August 2025 in Japan. 
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